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NOTICE 
 

PREVENTION OF IMPROPER USE OF TAXPAYER FUNDS 
 

This notice is posted in compliance with the Every Student Succeeds Act: 
 

To report fraud, waste, abuse, misuse or mismanagement of taxpayer funds, 
please contact the Office of Inspector General of the Department of 

Education. 
 

Phone: 1-800-MIS-USED 


